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Beyer, Jim R

From: seattleak82@aol.com
Sent: Thursday, June 28, 2018 7:26 AM
To: DEP, NECEC
Subject: Cmpco new power grid

I do not want to see what is left of our beautiful land destroyed by cmp.  
1) they do not maitain the equipment and ground wires they already have.  
2) they refuse to help, admit fault or send anyone to your house when you have a problem on there end. 
3) people in Maine are moving to solar. Several people in our face book group have switched to solar and and back to the old meters. 
Ironicly the are getting charged for enery they are feeding into the grid. 
4) cmp has raised its bills at will, raiseing and lowering them, on a whim for no reason 
5) cmp double charges there customers. In some cases they have charged customers three or four times in a week. 
I have seen them charge a random fee equalling the amount of credit on my account. I have seen bills with no past due balance reach 
as high as 2,000 for a month. 
6) this leads to environmental problems in a few ways. There is a huge impact to wildlife leaving them with no where to go other than 
our home, causing damage to homes, car accidents, infestation and disease. It lowers property values in an already depressed state. It 
leads to health problems such as sleeping disorders, stomach problems, headaches, cancers in children and the elderly, behavioural 
issues. The are court cases and scientific research to support this. 
 
The new power lines would be with in a mile radius of multiple schools that work with special needs and/or autistic children, 
countless homes and our public schools. 
 
Cmp needs competition and accountability not more power. 
 
They are now becoming a leading topic when we get ready to vote. We no longer look at party lines we are looking at who as a 
relationship with cmp and who does not. 
 
We vote for the one with no ties to cmp 
 
 
Alicia Koenig 
Consumer, Investor, educated voter 
Randolph Maine 
Sent from my Verizon 4G LTE Smartphone 


